



Welcome to First Grade!





Hi! My name is Erika Derfield and I am so excited to be your child’s 1st grade teacher!  I am certain that this will be an exceptional year in which all students will grow academically, socially, and emotionally. Below is some general information about our first day of school and 


Back-To-School Night:





First Day of School:  





*Our first day of school is Thursday, July 18th. School begins at 8:45 A.M. The front gates open at 8:30 A.M. and students begin lining up outside their classroom door.  Teachers open their classroom doors by 8:40A.M. and students should be ready to learn by 8:45 A.M. Our classroom is G-5 which is located in the back of the G building.





   *Please send a healthy snack each day for your child to eat during our morning recess.  In


     addition, please send a lunch each day or your child can purchase a lunch from the cafeteria.





* Dismissal is at 2:25 P.M. on the first day of school due to early out Thursdays.  Except for Thursdays, dismissal time is 3:15 P.M.  I will need to know how your child will be getting home from school each day. Please send a note that lets me know if your child is being picked up (by whom), riding the bus (which bus stop), or if they are staying on campus for the CDI after school care.





*If your child is a bus rider, they must have a bus pass attached to their backpack.  An application for a bus pass is available online via the EGUSD website:





		http://blogs.egusd.net/transportation/about/bus-pass-application/





*It is best if all students bring a full-size backpack WITHOUT WHEELS. This will keep our classroom safe and allow plenty of space for everyone.





*A pencil box filled with school supplies will be provided for each student.  However, we have a wish list of supplies that are frequently used in the classroom.  Any donations are appreciated!





*We are requesting a one-time $35 donation from each student for special crafts and projects.  





  Back-To-School Night


    (B, C, D Tracks)  Tuesday, July 16th (parents only please)


    5:30-6:00 P.M.- Mr. Gulden’s presentation in the MP Room


    6:00-7:00 P.M.- Teacher presentations in your child’s classroom (our classroom is G-5)


  


I am looking forward to a fantastic year!  





Sincerely,


Mrs. Erika Derfield


ederfiel@egusd.net














